

## January Newsletter



Wow! What an incredible holiday season! We hope you all enjoyed quality time together over the break. It is 2020, and we are ready to hit the ground running. We will take it easy for the first day back, but there will be plenty of learning and fun. During 2019, we learned the letters A-J and the numbers 1-5. In 2020, we will pick up with letter K and numbers 6-10. We will continue to delve into the Bible and challenge our brains with STEAM activities.

At the end of January, I will be holding conferences to discuss your child's progress so far and map out a plan going forward. The conference date will be January 28<sup>th</sup>. In the New Year, I will send out a Sign-Up Genius, so you can select a time that will work best with your schedule. I look forward to meeting with you.

Last but not least, registration for next year begins on January 6<sup>th</sup> for returning families. Step By Step will also be holding an Open House on January 21<sup>st</sup> from 6:30 – 8:00 pm. Please spread the word to your families, friends and neighbors.

We hope you have enjoyed having Gerald in your homes. We have one more family to go before Gerald has visited everyone. The children have loved sharing their experiences with Gerald and their very special pictures. If you have not had a chance, please check out the picture board in the hallway. You can see a special moment from each child's time with the giraffe.

\*\*Feel free to contact me any time. You do not have to wait for conferences.\*\*

## Important Dates:

1/6 → Registration for returning families

1/8 → Dance Studio

1/14 **→** Chapel

1/21 → Open House

6:30pm - 8:30pm

1/28 → Conferences

## Growth Mindset Quote for Kids:

"If at first you don't succeed...
you're normal!"- Kid President

## Growth Mindset Quote for Adults

"Destiny is not a matter of chance, it is a matter of choice; it is not a thing to be waited for, it is a thing to be achieved."

- Winston Churchill